
Instructions MT-2 Forms 1 

The Town of Superior, in accordance with National Flood 
Insurance Program regulation 65.7(b)(1),] hereby gives 
notice of the Town’s intent to revise the flood hazard 
information, generally located between McCaslin 
Boulevard to the west, Coalton Road to the north and 
Calmante Avenue to the east and south.  Specifically, 
the flood hazard information shall be revised along Rock 
Creek from a point approximately 35 feet upstream of 
Coalton Road to a point approximately 10 feet 
downstream of McCaslin Boulevard.   

As a result of the revision, the floodway shall widen and 
narrow, the 1% annual chance water-surface elevations 
shall increase and decrease, and the 1% annual chance 
floodplain shall widen and narrow within the area of 
revision. 

Maps and detailed analysis of the revision can be 
reviewed at the Town of Superior’s Public Works 
Department, located at 405 Center Drive, Unit E, located 
at the Superior Marketplace.  Interested persons may 
call Alex Gorsevski at 303-381-2014 for additional 
information. 
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